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No: AIBSNLEA/CHQ/Notice/2007-08 
                                                      Dated: 17-01-2008
To,

Shri Kuldeep Goyal

Chairman-cum-Managing Director

BSNL, New Delhi-110001

Subject: - Notice for observing of Protest Day on 21st January,2008.
Sir,


We are constrained to bring to kind notice that the members of this Association will  observe Protest Day on 21st Jan, 2008 by wearing Black Badges  and organizing Demonstrations in front of  the CGMs/GMs/TDMs offices as per the decision of Joint Forum of BSNL Unions/Associations of Non-Executives and Executives, to register the protest against the announcement of the Hon’ble MoC & IT and BSNL management on 14th Jan, 2008 that 10 % share of BSNL will be disinvested through IPO route for development and expansion. It was surprising that sidelining of the programme of launching of free insurance cover to the BSNL subscribers, the disinvestment of BSNL through IPO was announced on the occasion. It is against the assurance given to the BSNL employees by the Hon’ble MoC & IT, DoT as well as BSNL management that there was no proposal for disinvestment of BSNL on which the one day strike on 5th Jan, 2006 was deferred. 

It is understood that even 10 % of disinvestment is the first step towards privatization which is against the assurances given by DoT to the BSNL employees before there absorption in BSNL.


In the second step, the members of this Association will also go on Indefinite Strike from 26th Feb, 2008 against the proposed disinvestment of BSNL and on other issues affecting Viability of BSNL adversely.
 With kind regards
Yours Sincerely
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(Prahlad Rai)

General Secretary
Copy to: (1) Shri A.Raja Hon’ble MoC&IT New Delhi

    (2) Shri Siddhartha Behura Secy DoT New Delhi
